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Hi Cory,

Elizabeth McNally <emcnally@animasenvironmental.com>

Wednesday, September 4, 2019 3:43 PM

Smith, Cory, EMNRD

‘Zach Stradling'; Karen Lupton; Corwin Lameman; bgonzales@bmgdrilling.com

[EXT] Project Notification of Soil Boring and Replacement MW Installation - BMG AP 136 & AP 137

| apologize for the late project notification — Benson Montin Greer (BMG) has scheduled the installation of two soil
borings at Hwy 537 2009 Release (AP-137) and the installation of a replacement MW at Hwy 537 2008 Release (AP-136)
for Thursday and Friday, September 5 and 6, 2019.

The soil borings at AP-137 are being installed as part of gathering additional site data for future chemical injections at
the site, as outlined in the Abatement Plan dated June 2019.

The replacement monitor well (MW-9R) at AP-136 is being installed to allow for better recovery of residual NAPL, as
outlined in the Abatement Plan dated June 2019.

Drilling will be done by EnviroDrill, and the driller will be John Aguirre.
Corwin Lameman from AES will be onsite to log borings, collect field and lab samples, and oversee installation of MW-

9R.

Results will be incorporated into site reports.

Contact information is below:

John Aguirre, EnviroDrill 505.269.2758
Corwin Lameman, AES 505.486.4062

Thanks for your help — and please give a call with any questions,

Beth

Elizabeth McNally, PE

Principal

Animas Environmental Services, LLC
We’ve moved! 624 E. Comanche St., Farmington NM

(505) 564-2281

emcnally@animasenvironmental.com




